
The residents in this building are following 

strict COVID-19 protocols including  

orders made by the Governor of Ohio.  

 

IF YOU DO NOT RESIDE 

IN THIS BUILDING,  
YOU CAN HELP PREVENT THE SPREAD!  

 

 

DO NOT ENTER AT THIS TIME 
(please return when the orders have changed) 

                                                                        

                                                                                       Posted by:  

                                                      Residential Administrators, Inc. 

 


